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Through the project’s Community Benefits 
Plan Neighbourhood Infrastructure Strategy, an 
observation area in Malden Park is being constructed to 
provide an attractive, safe location for residents, students 
and tourists to observe construction of the Gordie 
Howe International Bridge.  

 

Construction of the observation area started in September 
2023 and will take approximately seven weeks. 
Construction activities include:  
• excavation of the observation area   
• foundational work and granular fill (mixed gravel)  
• landscaping including mulch and planting trees and 

shrubs  
• installation of furnishings like benches, railings and 

binoculars.  
 
Malden Park remains open during 
construction, however, some impacts to 
amenities are anticipated. These may 
include:  
• potential trail closures  
• limited closures of specific areas of 

Malden Park  
• limited parking   
• noise and vibration.  

 

When complete, the observation area will be 
a landscaped area at the highest elevation in 
Malden Park enhanced with railings, benches 
and wayfinding signage, directing viewers’ 
attention to a clear vantage of the Gordie 
Howe International Bridge. 

 
 

For more information about the Gordie Howe International Bridge project visit 
www.GordieHoweInternationalBridge.com or call 1-844-322-1773. Follow us on Twitter at 
www.twitter.com/GordieHoweBrg, like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/GordieHoweBridge and 
connect with us on LinkedIn at www.linkedin.com/company/wdba-apwd 
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Malden Park observation area location. 

Malden Park conceptual design rendering. 
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